
Change Is In The Air For CACFP 

Spring 2016 

News! 

If you have any questions,    

contact Destiny Little, CACFP/

Nutrition Specialist, in the      

Administrative Office. 

Center for New Communities 

CACFP, which stands for Child and 

Adult Care Food Program, is a     

program that provides nutritious 

meals and snacks to infants and  

children as a regular part of their day 

care. Center for New Communities 

participates in the program, and   

follows the predetermined guidelines 

for providing nutrition for the children 

we serve. That means that CACFP 

and the guidelines set by the USDA 

(United States Department of Agri-

culture) determine the menus our 

children are served. 

Center for New Communities and 

many of our parents have been      

expectantly awaiting the new USDA 

meal patterns… Finally they are 

here! New meal patterns were     

released on April 22, 2016. However, 

they will not go fully into effect until 

October 1, 2017. This will give us 

plenty of time to adjust our program 

to meet these new standards. What 

does this mean for our centers*? 

While we will not be able to          

implement all of the changes until 

October 2017, we can begin to    

prepare for them by making some 

small adjustments.  

Soon to come, we will have a slightly 

different menu that will include some 

fun and healthy changes. Center for 

New Communities has used the new 

meal patterns, as well as input from 

parents and staff, to create our new 

menu. While we were not able to 

implement all suggestions, we     

expect that our families will be 

pleased with the changes we are 

making. 

What changes will you see? Children 

will be provided a protein option (like 

yogurt, cheese, or cottage cheese) 

for breakfasts at least twice a week.  

Whole grain product will be provided 

at least twice a day. Grain-based 

desserts such as Nutri-Grain bars 

and granola bars will be removed 

from the menu, and children will be 

provided more variety of fruits and 

vegetables throughout the day.   

To keep consistency and equality of 

service across all of our centers, we 

are still unable to provide hot  break-

fasts to our sites at this time. Howev-

er, we have been looking into options 

that we hope will allow us to serve 

hot breakfasts to our children in the 

future. 

*Tynan’s meals are provided by SAISD, so any 

changes in the menu for this site will come from 

the school district. 

Nutrition Classes for 

Families 

Center for New Communities 

would like to provide our families 

with some valuable nutrition 

classes. In order to plan for this, 

we need to gather some 

information from you so we can 

determine parent interests and 

needs, as well as availability. 

To help us gather this information, 

please complete a short survey. 

The survey will be available at 

your site or can be accessed 

online at: 

www.surveymonkey.com/r/XNLJRSB  

If you need assistance with the 

survey or would like computer 

access to complete it online, 

please see your Program Support 

Specialist.  



Did you join us in April for the 

2016 Kids’ Day in the Park or 

the United Way Kids Festival? 

 

We saw many of you there, and 

met a lot of new families as well! 

If you missed those events, see  

below for events you can join us at 

over the next few months! 
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Talk your Site Manager or 

Family Educator if you would 

like more information about 

upcoming classes or events! 

We hope to see you there! 

Family Fun Event 
C4NC’s annual Family Fun 

Event is coming soon! 

July 8th 
9 am–1 pm 

Comanche Park, Pavilion 3 

2600 Rigsby Ave 

San Antonio, TX 78222 

Save the date and keep your eyes 

peeled; more information will be 

shared as the day approaches! 

Upcoming Classes and Events 

Free Parenting Classes for C4NC families! - at Stafford 
7 weeks of classes - a different topic each week! 

Thursdays, May 5-June 16; 8:45 a.m. - 10:45 a.m. 
Presented by Boys Town Texas, these parenting classes are free to Center for 
New Communities families, and are meant to help parents identify, understand, 
and respond to any struggles they are having. The classes are geared toward 
parents of children ages 2-5. Each week has a different topic, but parents will 
receive a certificate and a free parenting book for completing all seven weeks. 
Meals will be provided. 

P.E.A.C.E. Initiative - at SSFC 
Putting an End to Abuse through Community Efforts 

Thursday, May 26  
The P.E.A.C.E. Initiative is a membership organization working to end domestic 
violence in San Antonio/Bexar County. Part of their mission is to educate the 
public about the extent and often deadly consequences of domestic violence. 
Patricia Castillo, Executive Director, will be speaking. 

The topic each week is: 

¶ Week 1 - How Your Child Grows & 
Learns 

¶ Week 2 - Show & Tell and Giving       
Consequences 

¶ Week 3 - Effective Praise & Giving     
Reasons 

¶ Week 4 - Teaching Your Child What To 
Do 

¶ Week 5 - Helping Your Child Do Whatôs 
Right & Correcting Negative Behaviors 

¶ Week 6 - Teaching Your Child Self    
Control & Developing A Staying Calm 
Plan 

¶ Week 7 - Putting It All Together 

Muffins for Mom: May 6- at multiple centers; ask yours! 

To celebrate Mother’s Day and all the wonderful mother figures in a 

child’s life, come in and enjoy muffins for breakfast! 

Donuts for Dad: June 17 - at multiple centers; ask yours! 

Like Muffins for Mom, but here we celebrate Father’s Day and the 

important father figures in a child’s life with a donut or a two! 

Santa Garcia, Susie Gonzalez, and other C4NC staff helped dozens of families 
celebrate spring with their own personalized paper hats while enjoying the weather! 



¶ Pilar Revilla, Admin Office 

¶ Lucy Baez, SAC 

¶ Gloria Castro, Tynan 

¶ Santa Garcia, Admin Office 

¶ Olga Rodriguez, SSFC 

¶ Susie Gonzalez, Admin Office 

¶ Donna Tovar, Stafford 

¶ Linda Bishop, Stafford 

¶ Mary McDonald, SSFC 

¶ Crystal Cantu, SSFC 

¶ Valerie Reyna, Home Based 

And finally, please join us as we 

wish a very happy birthday to all 

our staff celebrating their special 

day in the upcoming months! 

Feliz Cumpleaños! 

Anniversaries & Service Recognitions 
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Happy Birthday! 
May 

5th - Kimberly Caslani 

11th - Tennay Jointer 

13th - Martha Hernandez 

24th - Senisa Zuniga 

June 

11th - Laura Vega 

12th - Margaret Perez 

14th - Elizabeth Robles 

19th - Mary McDonald & Molly 
Oluoch Pucker 

July 

3rd - Lydia Mata 

8th - Tamara Davis 

11th - Esperanza Gonzalez and Maritza Jorge 

19th - Evette Gutierrez 

20th - Richard Salas 

22nd - Natalia Franco 

25th - Sarah Diaz 

26th - Terri Karp 

28th - Yvette Tejeda 

31st - Lucy Baez and Christina Rodriguez 

There are some staff who have supported and helped 
develop Center for New Communities Early Head Start 
since the beginning. Please join us in recognizing and 
congratulating those staff who joined us between October 
2010 and April 2011: they have recently celebrated their 

five year anniversaries!  

We would also like to recognize the employees who 
have celebrated other anniversaries over the past few 
months: 

Four Years 

Mary Stella Rios, Stafford 

Tennay Jointer, Tynan 

April Nichols, Stafford 

Deziree Arce, Tynan 

Herlinda Pena, Tynan 

Margaret Perez, SAC 

Natalia Franco, Tynan 

 

Three Years 

Lydia Garcia, SSFC 
 

Two Years 

Tamara Davis, SSFC 

Martha Hernandez, SAC 

Lydia Mata, SSFC 

Samantha Maldonado, SAC 
 

One Year 

Destiny Little, Admin Office 

Erica has big plans to strengthen 

the Home Based program to      

ensure families are receiving the 

best services possible, to help   

engage parents in the parent   

committee and Policy Council, and 

to bring out the best leadership 

qualities in both the families and 

Family Educators who serve them.  

Erica Martinez comes to C4NC with 

over 15 years of experience in the 

non-profit world. She has experience 

in management, fundraising, event 

planning, grant writing, building com-

munity partnerships, volunteer man-

agement and direct child care. 

She leads her life by this quote: 

“Do not go where the path may lead, 

go instead where there is no path and 

leave a trail.”    

 —Emmerson 

Introducing Erica Martinez: 

Our New Home Based Manager! 



Center for New Communities 

Is there any other content or topics you would like to see included in our newsletters? Let us know! 

Send suggestions or questions to frontdesk@c4newcommunities.org 

Site Locations 
Family Learning Center at South San Filadelfia Baptist Church 

2483 W. Southcross Blvd  (210) 314-3301 

San Antonio, Texas 78211 

Family Learning Center at Stafford 

611 SW 36th   (210) 314-3281 

San Antonio, Texas 78237 

Family Learning Center at San Antonio College 

210 W. Ashby, ECE Bldg.  (210) 314-3272 

San Antonio, Texas 78212 

Family Learning Center at Tynan 

925 Gulf Street   (210) 314-3321 

San Antonio, Texas 78202 

Little Lambs Family Learning Center at Zion Lutheran Church 

415 W. Austin Street  (830) 992-3691 

Fredericksburg, Texas 78624 

Home Based Program 

Serving Bexar and  (210) 314-3351 
Gillespie counties 

Administrative Office Location 

1313 Guadalupe Street, Ste. 200 
San Antonio, Texas 78207 

Phone: (210) 314-3200 

Fax: (210) 957-6990 

 

 

Website 

www.C4NewCommunities.org 

 
And connect with us online! 

 

 

 at C4NewCommunities 
 

We are also on    
at Center-For-New-Communities 

by donating during The Big Give SA!  

Support 

DONATE TOMORROW  

May 3rd! 

Early childhood education has long-term impacts 

on a childõs life 


